Motion Addressing Code of Conduct Violations in Meeting Spaces
Introduced as New Business at April 2022 BoD Meeting

The OCF Code of Conduct states: We are an association of equals. Each and every member
of our community is entitled to respectful and equitable treatment by all other participants.
The Guidelines apply whenever and wherever we gather for OCF activities or discussion,
in person or online.

It is the policy of the OCF Board of Directors that the authority to remove any participant
from any OCF sponsored meeting who violates the Code of Conduct or behaves in a
manner that is disruptive to the meeting space, is vested in the Board President, Committee
Chair, or their designee (i.e., meeting facilitator).

This policy is effective immediately upon approval by the Board of Directors.
Respectfully submitted,
Lisa P.

Vice President of Bylaws & Policy
Oregon Country Fair



